Town of Milladore

April 5, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order March 1, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Ken Manlick absent.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes as corrected. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed by Milz. There was a motion made by Leon Kundinger to accept the report as presented with a second from Hank Nigh; motion carried.
Informational:

The second part of our FEMA project has been accepted and approved for $6,864.00. Once all of the work is completed Milz will file the necessary paperwork. The documentation must be retained for 10 years.
 Election information for the last election was reviewed; the Town of Milladore did well in the canvass conducted by the county.
Action Items:
There were no action items needed at this meeting.
Hank Nigh moved to pay the bills. Leon Kundinger seconded it and it carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh the motion passed.
The next meeting is April 5, 2020 at 6:30pm in the town hall.

 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
